
Dear Enfield Council
I would like to know  how removing  shops, and the hub of the community will help new and existing residents 
of Enfield. By removing parking near tubes this results in difficulties for tube users and disabled residents. 
Destroying the Green Belt will ruin the natural habitat of insects and wildlife, the loss of green space will have a 
negative effect on the health and wellbeing of local residents. 
Considering Enfield have such debts why are they employing consultants for over 4 years?  The high rise 
buildings have a track record of creating unpleasant environments that promote criminal activity (gang culture). 
What has happened to the Labour Party and it’s core principals of workers rights, a safe community and decent 
homes for all.
I strongly object the the Councils proposals.
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